
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
 UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
  
 
 DOCKET NO. SP-5273 SUB 0 
 
 
 IN THE MATTER OF 
 
 

PECAN SOLAR, LLC 
 
 
 NOTICE 
 
 OF 
 
 DUE DATE FOR RECOMMENDATION AND PROPOSED ORDER 
 
 

Parties of record in the above proceeding are hereby notified that the 

Transcript of Testimony in Docket No. SP-5273 Sub 0 was mailed from the Offices 

of the Commission on January 4, 2017.  Pursuant to the ruling of Hearing Examiner 

Buffkin made in open hearing on December 7, 2016, the Public Staff’s 

recommendation regarding the application is due January 19, 2017, and the 

Applicant’s proposed order is due February 6, 2017, to be in the Offices of the 

Commission, Raleigh, North Carolina, and also via electronic mail addressed to 

briefs@ncuc.net.   

 

This the 4th day of January 2017. 

 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

       

Julie Kennedy, Clerk 


